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Dr. Michael Ugrumov (president of the Russian Society for Neurochemistry) and Dr.
Goncharova (president of the Union of Women Doctors of Russia) came to Taipei at the
invitation of the Institute for Biotechnology and Medicine Industry to deliver a lecture in the
MEDTEX Summit Asia, one of the most important events taking place in the 2019 Healthcare
Expo Taiwan.  

 Dr. Ugrumov and Dr. Goncharova visit TCIAE and Tang Prize Foundation on 6 December.  As
a neurologist, Dr. Ugrumov was particularly intrigued by the contributions of TCIAE served as a
major platform to assist academia, governmental and industrial circles with the role of NGO to
promote the scientific and technological exchanges among Taiwan, Russia and IAE branches
(C.I.S. Countries), while Dr. Goncharova put special stress on the importance of collaboration
between Taiwan and Russia through TCIAE.  

 From left to right are Executive Supervisor of TCIAE Kuo-chun Chang, Dr. Goncharova
(president of the Union of Women Doctors of Russia), Dr. Michael Ugrumov (president of the
Russian Society for Neurochemistry), President of TCIAE Jenn-Chuan CHERN
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